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YOUTH FOR ALIYAH

Half an hour ride from Glasgow City
Centre (picture above) lies the ‘polo-
mint’ town of East Kilbride, so named after
its many round-abouts - this is where the
Prayer for Israel and Ezra UK’s Fellowship
and Prayer Day will take place on
Saturday 31  May. There are a few spaces
still available - have you booked yours
yet?
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This month, Pat was invited to speak to
a youth group of Church in the Barn in
Penrith. As most of our supporters and
donors in the UK hit retirement mark
and beyond, finding youth groups who 
love Israel is crucial
and most welcome.

Russian Youth dedicating themselves.

Read More
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This Saturday, we are hosting our
long-awaited Scottish Conference
together with Prayer for Israel. Pat,
CEO of Ezra International, as well as
Paul Smith, Director of Prayer for
Israel UK, will be giving updates and
offer key prayer points to pray for.
The conference will take place in
Mossneuk Parish Church, East
Kilbride, from 10.30am till 4pm. The
conference is free, no lunch is
provided, however a church cafe will
be open on the premises. For your
place, please register online, on
Prayer for Israel website:
https://prayerforisrael.co.uk/scotlan
d-prayer-bible-day/  See you there!

SCOTTISH CONFERENCE

In connection with the conference, we are hoping
to run a Bible Study group over the summer! The
Bible study was created by Pat Frame, CEO of
Ezra International, and consists of 8 sessions that
focus on the biblical background to Aliyah and
why it matters today. Would you like to take part
in the sessions? We are offering a zoom option
for those who do not live nearby and an option
for day time attendance. You may register your
interest here:
https://forms.gle/sFVLQR2zeKZKUcAw5

ALIYAH BIBLE STUDY
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When the war began, the family left
Ukraine to Italy as refugees. Initially
they lived in a comfortable hotel
but after a while they were moved
to a hostel which was dangerous.

A hostel is not a safe place for a
Jewish family: Vita and family (above)
are experiencing harassment, even a
threat to their lives in their current
‘refuge’. Vita’s youngest son’s Hebrew
name became known to neighbours.
One day several Arabs attacked
Benjamin and started strangling him!
Thankfully by-standers intervened
and Benjamin’ s life was spared! Vita is
desperate to take her family to a safe
place – which means Israel! Please
pray for G-d’s protection on this
family. Pray for the costly process of
the DNA testing (through Israeli
courts) and for the resources for this.
Pray that everything can be arranged
quickly!

Russian Youth for Aliyah

No Safe Place but Israel!

Vita and her husband have five
children. The family went through
consular checks before the start
of the full-scale war in Ukraine. It
then became clear they needed a 
DNA test to prove Vita was Jewish,
through her aunt in Israel. 

Do you know of any youth groups in your
church or nearby that would welcome Pat or
one of our team to come and speak to youth
regarding why Aliyah is important and what
one might do to support it? Whilst it seems a
small minority of the UK youth groups who
would entertain such a guest, we hear from
our Russian field leader that God is stirring up
a new love for Israel in the Russian youth! In
the picture on bottom left corner of the first
page of this newsletter, Russian youth are
committing themselves to stand with G-d’s
purposes for Israel! This is happening at
several churches in Russia! Let’s praise our  
G-d for this development and commit
ourselves to pray that this would happen here
in the UK and elsewhere in the world! Please
also pray that any youth attending our
conference this Saturday would be impacted
by G-d’s love for Israel and be called to
action! 


